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County of ElDorado 

Terri Daly 
Chief Administrative Officer 

February 3, 2014 

City of Placerville 
3101 Center Street 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Chief Administrative Office 

Parks Division 

330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667-4197 

Phone (530) 621-5360 
Fax (530) 642-0301 

Subject: Support for Western Placerville Interchange Phase 2B-2C 

Dear Mr. Stong: 

We are pleased to hear of the pending continuation of the phased improvements to the Western 
Placerville Interchange project. We fully support the efforts of the City of Placerville in seeking 
Federal funds to complete Phases 2B & 2C in which the Forni Road/Ray Lawyer Drive 
alignment will be improved and expanded to provide for a Class II bike lane in both directions, a 
pedestrian sidewalk on one side, and to complete a section of the El Dorado Trail between its 
current terminus near the County Jail driveway and at Ray Lawyer Drive. This expansion will 
help the bike enthusiasts, commuters, walkers, joggers and equestrians safely use a network of 
bike and pedestrian routes in the Placerville community. 

~~~ 
Vickie Sanders 
Parks Manager 

cc: Ron Mikulaco, Board of Supervisors, District I 
Ray Nutting, Board of Supervisors, District II 
Brian Veerkamp, Board of Supervisors, District Ill 
Ron Briggs, Board of Supervisors, District IV 
Norma Santiago, Board of Supervisors, District V 
Terri Daly, ElDorado County Chief Administrative Office 
Kim Kerr, ElDorado County Community Development Agency, Transportation Division 
Parks and Recreation Commission 
Trails Advisory Commission 




